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MEMO 
 
 

Date: March 27, 2024 

To: All Durham reps and dealers 

From: Luke Simpson 

Subject: Spring 2024 discontinued pieces 

 
 
As part of our ongoing review of product and in conjunction with new introductions for 
April 2024 High Point Market, the following sku’s will be discontinued from our line.  
 
Orders will no longer be accepted after April 8, 2024 for: 
 
900-210 & 900-211 – traditional writing tables 
3000-210 & 3000-210 – writing/make-up tables 
3000-212 – student desk 
3000-213 – student desk with keyboard tray 
3000-220 – desk hutch 
3000-354 – desk chair 
 
Please note that alternatives for these pieces comprise part of our April 2024 new 
product introductions. Ask your sales representative for details. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
 

 
Luke Simpson 
President & CEO 


